

General Education Committee Meeting

Brockmann Conference Room

4pm.
4~26~18

In attendance: Rod Ridenour (phone), Gary Succaw, Jeremy Siemens, Kasthuri Udayakumar, Norton Pease,

Absent: Spike Magelssen

Guest

Recorder: Jenn Anderson

Call to order

- Meeting called to order at 4:02pm
- Meeting Minutes from previous meeting:
 - Minutes were not sent out from September meeting
 - Jenn will email the committee the minutes from 9-28-17

Old Business:

- none

New Business:

- none

Proposals:

- 17-24 English Bachelor of Arts Non-Teaching major
 - Can be done entirely online
 - Gary only concern is that they listed the General Education Credits twice
 - Gary talked with Jenn Anderson and Valerie Guyant and Jenn just mention white out those credits listed on degree credits and fix the total credits under degree credit column.
 - Norton motion to accepted Proposal 17-24 with changes
 - Jeremy seconds the motion
 - All in Favor- all
 - Opposed- none
- 17-18 LIT 3XX Explorations I Speculative Fiction
 - Not a General Education Course so chair suggests moving it along.

- 17-16 WRIT 101 College Writing I with Lab
 - English Faculty wants to change this to WRIT 101L
 - Student will take this if they do not meet the requirements to take WRIT 101
 - Norton's motions to accept the proposal for Gen Ed
 - Jeremy Seconds the motion
 - All in Favor- All
 - Opposed- none

- 17-18 Revision of course numbering
 - Valerie Guyant wants to change all courses listed ad DRMA to THTR
 - These course do not apply to General Education Course so pass on to another committee.

- 17-20 Add LIT 230 to Category V Cultural Diversity
 - Jenn explained that Valerie wants to add this course since they will be reading literature form around the world. This would also give student more options for Cultural Diversity.
 - Norton, Gary and Jeremy has concerns about if we use this course for both Cultural Diversity and a Fine Art/Humanities students will try to count it for credit twice.
 - Norton called Valerie on the phone to have her discuss this. Valerie feels the advisor should be able to help the student use it only ones.
 - They asked if Valerie will come in August to talk to us about it. Valerie said she be happy to come and discuss this with the committee
 - Gary calls for a motion to table this proposal
 - Norton motions to table the proposal
 - Jeremy seconds the motion
 - All in Favor-all
 - Opposed- none

Announcements:

- Gary wrote the report for 2016-2017 and asked everyone to review and he will send out an email vote.
 - Gary calls for a motion
 - Jeremey Motions to send out email vote and add recommend documentation
 - Kasthuri Seconds the motion
- Next meeting will be Sept 6th at 4pm.
 - We will then set up the meeting for the academic year at the first meeting.

Motion to Adjourn 4:30pm

- Norton so moved

Respectfully Submitted,
Jenn Anderson